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What would you like to see?
Every year before we open for spring, we take a good hard look 
into the products that we supply to our customers. We want to 
know if it’s the best quality for the price, if it is something in demand 
or a fleeting trend. We also seek out new products and vendors 
in order to offer you something new or innovative. We go to the 
trade shows, talk to vendor sales reps and find out what new and 
improved products they have. And most importantly we listen you, 
our customer.

So, I have a question for all our customers who visit us in the 
Hardscape Center. What can we stock on our shelves that would 
help your crew, your projects and your company? What tools do 
you use, what brands do you favor and what products do you like 
because they work better than others? My goal is simple, I want 
to be able to supply you the necessary tools and products to do 
your projects efficiently, reliably and cost effectively. I want to save 
you time and money by not having to go from store to store to find 
everything you need. If you forgot something for your job, do I have 
it?

I am stocking our shelves with more tools, more drainage products 
and more of the necessary items that I feel can help you. However, 
I want to hear from you because your input is going to be the 
most important. Please ask for Bryan at the Hardscape Center at 
734.454.1412 or email me at pajakb@christensensplantcenter.com.

Bryan Pajak
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